Raymond Sportsman's Club
Newsletter

November 2022

PO Box 725; Raymond, NH 03077-0725
www.raymondsc.com

Officers
President Norm Pinard 603-498-5875
Vice President James Wilson 603-552-3954
Secretary Harry Whitney 603-770-9838
Treasurer Frank Knowles 603-502-6022
Sergeant at Arms Don Crete 603-321-6162

Advisory Board

Richard Gorman March 2023 603-895-6103
Bill Lane March 2023 603-895-9042
Ed Knowles March 2023 603-923-8209
Earl Sweet, Jr. March 2023 603-382-2236
Richie Houde, Jr. March 2023 603-974-0971

Committees

Archery Scott Rogers Kitchen Mike Desjardins

Boy Scouts Rob Lopez Newsletter Ed Knowles

Building Jon Goulet Range Bill Lane

Bylaws Ed Knowles Spacetown Beagle Richie Houde, Sr.

Grounds Richard Gorman Town Fair Tim Layman

Hunter Ed Tom Faunce Ways & Means Elected Officers
Web Site Brian Handley

Upcoming Events

Regular Club Meeting November 2nd Regular Club Meeting November 16th
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Meeting Minutes for October 2022

The Raymond Police Department sent their thanks for the use of the range.
The training went well. - Bill Lane and Norm Pinard spent 4 hours repairing the
road to the range. - January 21, 2023 has been approved, by present

members, for the Yankee swap and Febuary 18, 2023 for the game dinner.
Will not be present for November 2nd meeting.

Keep track of your work hours and if you're not receiving the newsletter, let
me know.

Nothing to report.
Nothing to report.

Nothing to report.

The GSB shoot dates for next year are: May 28th, June 25th and July 23rd.
Troop 101 was absent and Troop 3 is down to 3 scouts.

Will be ordering windows for down stairs.

Nothing to report.

Nothing to report.

Nothing to report.

Nothing to report.

The email address for the newsletter has been changed and will be posted on
the last page of this newsletter.

Some targets need replacing.

Trial date will be in early March of 2023.
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Meeting Minutes for October 2022 (cont.)

Town Fair: Proposed dates for next year are July 7th, 8th & 9th.

Ways & Means Nothing to report

Web Site: Nothing to report.

Unfinished Business: Nothing reported

New Business: A motion was made to sell the old dump truck to Patrick Vallera.

Motion was seconded and approved by presentmembers.

Rollovers: None

Applications: John David Wilson was accepted as a junior member by present
members.

50/50 Winners: Bill Lane October 5, 2022
Jon Goulet October 19, 2022

Muzzle Loader Shoot

1st Place Paul Hammond
2nd Place Frank "Deer Slayer" Knowles
7 3rd Place Bill Lane

Well you know Autumn is here when it's time to take the ole "smoke poles" out again. We had a
good day for the shoot, with a good breeze to keep the smoke cleared out. We had some problems
with using old powder and plugged up primer nipples, but still a good day was had by all. See you
all at the turkey shoot. That will be the last shoot for 2022. - Bill Lane

Attention RSC Members

Just a reminder that all club members are allowed to sponsor just one guest at the pistol and rifle
range during each visit.

Also, anyone needing a Waiver and Release of Liability Form can contact any of the club officers
listed on page one (1) of this newsletter.

Newsletter Input
Any club members having information or photos they would like to have posted in the club
newsletter can address them to Ed Knowles at rsc_newsletter@proton.me. Be sure to state what
you would like written with each photo.
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